
 

 

The Clothing Closet is once 

again hosting its Fall 

Drive/Give-Away!! We will be 

open and providing access 

to FREE fall/winter wear & 

accessories. (To prepare for 

this event, the Clothing 

Closet will be closed 9/26-

10/7.) 

Fall Give-Away 
October 8, 2022 

from 11 am - 3 pm 

218 E. South Ave. 

Greenville, IL 62246 

Sponsored by 

First Baptist Church of Greenville 
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